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26 November 2019 
 
 

Bid Bulletin No. 3 
RFP-148-PHL-2019: Services of a Strategic Innovation Advisory Firm under the 

#NextGenCities Philippines Initiative 
 

Dear All, 
 
 

We are pleased to inform that the deadline of submission of proposals has been 
extended until 6 December 2019, 2PM, Manila Time (or 1AM EST).  
 
 
 Please be guided accordingly. 
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